

Vessels in the harbor at Abu Dhabi in December 2019. All forms of boating have been impacted by the pandemic this year.

DCDR JOSHUA ZAJAC IS ASKING FOR NOMINATIONS FOR THE ARTHUR GREANHOFF AWARD. DIVISION MEMBER JIM BELL RECEIVED THIS HONOR FOR HIS ACTIVITY IN 2018. IN SHORT, SUBMISSIONS FOR THE GREANOFF AWARD PACKETS ARE DUE BY OCTOBER 15. KEEP IN MIND NATIONAL EXPECTATIONS ARE THAT THIS IS FOR ACTIVITY PERFORMED IN 2019 NOT 2020. PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT ZAJAC SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS.

DCO TOM MULLALLY NOTES THAT GREANOFF AWARD PACKETS ARE DUE TO THE COMMODORE BY OCTOBER 18TH.

"WE WON IT LAST YEAR...WOULD LOVE TO GO FOR A DOUBLE," SAID NINTH WESTERN DISTRICT COMMODORE THOMAS MULLALLY.

THANKS FOR READING THE FALL FLOTILLA 35-12 NEWSLETTER!